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HUNT FOR THE GOLDEN TICKET COMPETITION WINNERS
Last term the Junior Library held a 'Hunt for a Golden Ticket' competition . Based on the
novel 'Charlie and the Chocolate Factory' by Roald Dahl, ten golden tickets were hidden in the
barcodes of ten different books in the Library, if a student borrowed one of those books they
would win a wonderful prize. Students eagerly borrowed each week hoping that they would find a
Golden Ticket, and by the end of the competition all ten had been found!

The following students were the lucky finders of a golden ticket:

Shrisha K. - Kindy

Ameilia M.  - Year 2

Jonathan B. - Year 3

Alessio M. - Year 4

Ira S. - Year 4

Sophia K. - Year 4

Zen K. - Year 5

Cinzia S. - Year 6

Lilianna T. - Year 6
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Jana S. - Year 6

Each student has won a brand new book of their choice!

Congratulations to all the winners!

Mrs Arabella Issa & Mr Michael Smith
Junior IRC Library Team
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